


EEAS informed that the EU Delegations were collecting information and working on 
mapping of countries that (i) were on the COVAX list, that (ii) were engaging in 
bilateral negotiating with the companies and (iii)  

( ). 

EEAS stressed the urgency of already staring the work on fight misinformation. 

 stressed again its readiness to offer secretariat assistance to the EU on this 
this matter. 

It was concluded that for the time being focus should be put on immediate action, 
especially on , where  health workers have been identified, 
therefore a need for  vaccines. For this, the Members were invited to check 
with their respective political level on what quantities each MSs would be willing to 
share for February, March and April. 

A follow up meeting would be conveyed as appropriate to take stock of quantities 
available. 
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